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ESSENTIAL SWINE FLU UPDATE & 

PLANNING FOR PRIMARY CARE 
 

Tuesday 20 October 2009 
6.30pm to 9.00pm 

Ballroom, Holiday Inn Royal Victoria, 
Victoria Station Road, Sheffield 

 

Light refreshments available 
from 6.00pm 

 
Please note this event 

is for GP practices 
 
 
All practices should be aware of this NHS Sheffield organised event, the aim of 
which is to provide a briefing on: 
 

• Current position – what’s happening in Sheffield, regionally and nationally.   
 

• Business continuity in Primary Care – how can we make sure Primary Care 
doesn’t fall over! 

 

• Surge Management.   
 

• Making the vaccination programme happen.   
 
There will also be an opportunity for a question and answer session at the end. 
 
The LMC Executive would urge practices to ensure that they are represented at this 
event.   
 
If you would like to attend, please contact Carole Wood, stating your name and 
practice via carole.wood@sheffieldpct.nhs.uk or (0114) 305 1067.   
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